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Your original instructions for this draft were to prohibit hunting and trapping in state
parks.  My understanding, after discussing these instructions with you, is that you
wanted the draft to restore the law as it existed before enactment of 2011 Act 168.  As
you know, Act 168 required state parks to be open not just for hunting and trapping
but also for fishing.  This draft restores the law as it existed before Act 168 so that
trapping in state parks is completely prohibited, hunting is allowed only for certain
species and only by rule, and state parks are not required to be open for hunting,
fishing, or trapping.  If this is not consistent with your intent, please let me know and
I will redraft accordingly.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this draft.

Robin N. Kite
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.wisconsin.gov


